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VIII.   SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 

 
  
 

      

 
Office of Assistant Superintendent Mrs. Kimberly Britton 
 
           Dr. Leigh Mobley 
 
  
Dr. Mobley is recommending approval to amend the following existing 
TPSD Board Policies following a review and in consultation with 
appropriate directors, principals and staff.   
 
 GBAAAB  Classified Staff Fringe Benefits 
 DEEG  Grant Management 
 EBHA  Use of School Property 
 GADG  Professional Leave 
 GBBA  Professional Personnel Qualifications,  
    Certifications, and Duties 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
ACTION BY THE BOARD: 

 
 Motion Second Yes No Abstain Absent 

Mr. Babb (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mrs. Davis (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Hudson (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Prather (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Wheeler (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

       

PASSED: YES (   ) NO (   )   
    

  

      

 

Action 


